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2 PARENT REPRESENTATION ON THE EDUCATION COMMITTEE (AN135-2013) 

Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of this Committee held on 
19th August, 2013 wherein a pupil representative and a parent member representing the 
primary sector were appointed to this Committee with the secondary representative to be 
nominated at the next regular meeting of the Secondary Parent Council Chairs.  

A nomination has now been received and is noted below. 

Mrs Clare Huxley - Harris Academy, Parent Council 

The nominee has agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with the Standards 
Commission's Guidance. 

The Committee is asked to note the appointment. 


